ROCKVILLE CENTRE UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

John O'Shea, President • Christine Ferazani, Vice President • Kelly Barry, Secretary • Tara Hackett, Trustee • Erica Messier, Trustee

Robert A. Bartels, Interim Superintendent of Schools

Janine Sampino, Ed. D., Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum Jeanne Love, Executive Director of Special Education & PPS Sonia Hood, Central Director of Curriculum & Instruction Veronica Ossi Lalo, Acting Assistant Superintendent for Business & Personnel



Dear Parents, Staff and Community Members,

It has come to our attention that a flier created and distributed outside of the District to promote the upcoming Blood Drive at Hewitt School on Saturday, December 4, contains an error. The flier incorrectly states that donors must provide proof of vaccination to participate. Please be advised that ALL blood donors are welcome and encouraged to participate, regardless of their vaccination status. No proof of vaccination will be requested, nor is it required.

We apologize for any confusion and encourage all individuals wishing to donate blood to attend this event. A revised flier is attached for further information.

Blood Donor Flyer.pdf

Thank you.

Robert a. Bartels

Interim Superintendent / Assistant Superintendent for Business and Personnel